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Wednesday 13 January 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Having been back at St Wilfrid’s for a week, as Acting Head of School, I am writing with a few updates: 
 

Parent / Carer Emails from Google Classroom 
Thank you for supporting your child to access their home learning on Google Classroom.  Teachers are 
receiving some excellent work and we are proud of the hard work and determination of many of our students. 
We can provide you with regular information about your child’s online engagement: 

• Missing work—Work not turned in when the summary was sent. 

• Upcoming work—Work that’s due today and tomorrow (for daily emails) or that’s due in the upcoming 
week (for weekly emails). 

• Class activities—Announcements, assignments, and questions recently posted by teachers. 
To get email summaries of your child’s work, you should accept an email invitation which will arrive over the 
next few days (you can unsubscribe at any time). 
 

Parent / Carer Survey 
After a week of learning from home, we are keen to receive feedback from parents about our remote 
provision to inform the development of our home learning provision.  In order to collect this feedback, we 
have designed a short questionnaire which can be found by following this link:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckKnbWfwDZTwrB85IxXs3Z4tHpc94hdWuaTGM7tA2_dv_EsQ/
viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

Tutor Time Activities 
From Monday 18 January, we would like to be able to engage our children with morning worship and a 

wellbeing ‘check in’ at the start and end of the week.  We will run tutor periods via Google Classroom on 
Mondays and Fridays, from 8.45-9.00am.  We hope that this will help your child to continue to feel part of the 
school community, even though they are studying at home. 
 

Asymptomatic Testing 
Our testing site is now up and running; the small number of students attending school have been tested.  Our 
students were fabulous and followed all instructions clearly and efficiently – well done all!  Teachers are also 
tested weekly at our site.  Many thanks to those staff who have worked hard to establish the testing centre 
and to make sure that it runs safely.   
 

This remains a period of great uncertainty and we are continually reviewing and refining our systems and 
practices to allow all members of our school community to be the best that they can be.  
 

If you have any questions or queries, please contact your child’s Head of House. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

Kind regards 
 

D Ritchie 
 

Mrs D Ritchie 
Acting Head of School 

mailto:admin@st-wilfrids.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckKnbWfwDZTwrB85IxXs3Z4tHpc94hdWuaTGM7tA2_dv_EsQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckKnbWfwDZTwrB85IxXs3Z4tHpc94hdWuaTGM7tA2_dv_EsQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

